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Dear Customer, 

Recently I reviewed the transport into the Neerim South/Noojee area as I was aware we were 

delivering into these areas twice per week, though Fridays had low volumes, Due to volume 

into Neerim South/Noojee on a Friday being minimal, I have decided to remove the 

Wednesday service for Neerim South/Noojee customers until volumes increase. 

I will be consolidating the Wednesday service and delivering this stock on a Friday, ensuring 

all customers have their weekly stock orders delivered prior to the weekend. 

By removing the Wednesday service it will  combine the volumes into these areas as most of 

our 3PL Cartage for other transport companies is received and processed on a Wednesday 

and being delivered on a Friday. 

As of Monday 6th of May 2024 Friday will be the Neerim South/Noojee delivery service, this 

will also help in keeping our transport costs to a minimum. 

As always if the demand for freight increases to the Neerim South/Noojee area we will take 

another review for the most appropriate service. 

 

Regards 

Travers Scott 
Operations Manager 
 


